
ADVERTISEMENT FOR LETTERS OF APPLICATION 
 
 

The City of Grove, 1201 NEO Loop, Grove, Oklahoma 74344, is accepting letters of 
application from anyone wishing to serve as Trustee to the Planning and Zoning 
Commission for the following terms:  
 
• 2 trustees to fill a terms set to expire on 10/31/2025 
 
 Applicants must reside inside the corporate limits of Grove. Applications must be received 
and in the office of the City Clerk on or before Thursday, October 14, 2025 by 10:00 AM. 
Mail or deliver letter of application to City of Grove – 1201 NEO Loop – Grove, OK 74344 – 
(physical address as same) Attention City Clerk, Karyn Pesich. Additional information may 
be obtained by contacting City Manager, Darren Cook @ (918) 786-6107. 
 
Karyn Pesich 
 City Clerk  
 
 

LEGAL PUBLICATION 
09/05/25 & 09/09/2025 

 
 


